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The Honorable Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins 

Chair, House State Affairs Committee 

Alaska State Capitol, Room 411 

Juneau, AK 99801 

 

Chair Kreiss-Tomkins and committee members: 

Thank you for holding an initial hearing on Senate Bill 161, relating to the definition of political 

parties, on April 9, 2022.  Please see the following response to Representative Eastman’s question.  

1: Representative Eastman asked how many political groups have applied to the Division 

of Elections to have registered voters counted in pursuit of being officially recognized as a 

political party. 

There are currently 11 groups who are seeking recognition as political parties.  These groups have been 

added to the voter registration form and the Division of Elections publishes the number of registered 

voters for these group each monthly.  These groups are listed below in the order they appear on the 

Division’s April 3, 2022 registered voters report: 

Alaska Constitution Party: 699 registered voters 

Moderate Party of Alaska: 293 registered voters 

FreedomReform Party: 2 registered voters 

Green Party of Alaska: 1,479 registered voters 

OWL Party: 61 registered voters 

Alliance Party of Alaska: 32 registered voters 

Libertarian Party of Alaska: 6,822 registered voters 

Progressive Party of Alaska: 189 registered voters 

Patriot’s Party of Alaska: 179 registered voters 

Veterans Party of Alaska: 1,353 registered voters 

UCES’ Clown Party: 140 registered voters 
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Finance Committee 
• Chair, Judiciary 

Subcommittee 

• Chair, Military and 

Veterans Affairs 
Subcommittee 

• Public Safety 

Subcommittee 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, please do not hesitate to contact me or David Dunsmore of 

my staff at (907) 465-2435 with any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Senator Bill Wielechowski  

 

 

 

 


